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For meeting on Tues 27th August 2019

Following on from last year’s report, to confirm the Clachan Flats (Inveraray) Windfarm Trust 
paid out £9046 for the Avenue Project last October, which has been deemed a great 
success by the community and convinced the Community Council that the Windfarm 
money was best awarded most years to larger community projects.

Inveraray Community Council were in the fortunate position in January to be granted a 
large sum of money to help purchase a Community Minibus that would be run by Inspire 
Inveraray (Inveraray Community Company) and the Community Council, it was then 
decided at subsequent meetings to use a large proportion of the remaining monies in the 
Windfarm Trust to help purchase the bus.

In the July Community Council Meeting it was agreed to use £5,500.00 from the Clachan 
Windfarm Trust to help purchase a second hand minibus.  

Presently, this is the only award from the monies from the previous Windfarm Trust money.

Accounts covering the period April 2019-August 2019 will be brought to the meeting.  The 
application form for the Windfarm Trust money will also be brought to the meeting.

Please find attached
Accounts 18-19 Clachan Flats Windfarm Trust (Inveraray)
Minutes July 19 Community Council Meeting
Receipt from Minibus World showing full amount for minibus

Janet Riddoch
Treasurer
Inveraray Community Council


